
Dear Parents/ Carers,

RE: Year 2 Educational Visit to the Museum of Kent Life

We are very pleased to tell you that we will be visiting the Museum of Kent Life on
Wednesday 2nd March 2022. The visit will form part of our learning during term 4’s
science topic Animals including humans. We have secured two events for the
children which will take place during our visit: ‘Meet the animals’ and a nocturnal
animals workshop. As well as this, the children will have the opportunity to look
around the site.

On the day, please bring your child to school at the usual time, we will be leaving at 9:00 am and returning
to school at the normal school pick up time of 3:10pm. Please ensure that if your child requires any
medication that it is sent into school with them. If your child already has their medication, such as an asthma
pump in school, then we will take this with us.

The children need to wear a full school uniform, with a warm, waterproof coat and sensible shoes. Please
provide your child with a packed lunch to take with them. However, if your child usually has a school dinner
then the kitchen will provide a packed lunch for them to take, please book them in on Parent Pay as normal.
The children do not need to bring any spending money but they will need a strong bag (preferably a small
rucksack) to put their lunch in, which should not include glass bottles, fizzy drinks, juice or squash.

We ask that a donation of £9.50 is made towards the cost of the trip, payable on Parent Pay. The cost
includes entry to the farm, the two workshops and the coach journey to and from the site. Please note that
this trip can only go ahead if we receive sufficient contributions.

Please complete the Google Form by clicking the link below to give your child permission to take part in the
school trip.

https://forms.gle/EBC7jApsEowQvmReA

Google Form to be completed by Friday 25th February 2022.

Yours sincerely,

Miss E Walter and Miss K Wright
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